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The past four months have been busy due to the current events happening in the region. Our treasury board tables are in negotiations as well as many separate employers contracts are up so we have been supporting activities around the region. Our council is having some problems around mobilizing and distribution of information due to the fact that most of the time it is disseminated at the last minute. This is an issue we are dealing with by trying to have people on stand-by to action and warning people to expect to be called on. We are working hard on collaborating with CRAPO on common actions in the region. The council is working on the NBOD action plan in collaboration with the NCR Executive Council. The past few months saw the OAC involved in a number of events supporting other Unions: OPSU/ODLC/CUPE in rally’s in the city and in other locations like Toronto, Montreal. PSAC NCR was a strong supporter of the save the CBC campaign in support of our brothers and sisters working there to save the public broadcaster. The next few months will be crazy but I know I can count on each and everyone of our members to be there when asked to support our bargaining teams and the events planned.


In Solidarity

David Lanthier

Chair OAC
  

